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Office of the Executive Vice President and 
Provost  

Annual Policy Notification 

TO: All University of Iowa Faculty 

FROM: Lois J. Geist, Associate Provost for Faculty 

SUBJECT: Annual Policy Notification on Faculty Professional Ethics and Academic Responsibility 

DATE: March 1, 2021 

As part of our series of annual policy notifications, I encourage you to review the Professional Ethics and Academic 

Responsibility policy for University of Iowa Faculty (Operations Manual III.15). This policy explains faculty members' 

responsibilities to students, scholarship, colleagues, the institution, and the larger community. 

I also encourage you to review the "Guidelines Regarding Political Activity by Faculty of the University of Iowa." 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this policy, please contact your DEO, your collegiate dean, or me 

(faculty@uiowa.edu or 467-4627). 
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